From: Nick Mellsop 8 9(2)(@)

Sent: Tuesday, 21 March 2023 1:55 PM

To: Tim Graham S 9(2)(@)

Subject: RE: [COMMERCIAL]RFI for Metlifecare Whenuapai

Hi Tim,
ENGEO can confirm that the underground stormwater tanks shown on Drawing numbers A2213426-00-460 through

462 of the Civil infrastructure report dated 13 March 2023 are located more than 20 m from MHWS and able to be
delivered from a Geotechnical standpoint.

Regards,
Nick Mellsop
Engineering Geologist
s 9(2)(a)
NEW ZEALAND / 8 Greydene Place, Takapuna, Auckland 0622

http://www.engeo.co.nz
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From: Tim Graham S 9(2)(a)

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 10:33 AM

To: Nick Mellsop 8 9(2)(a)

Subject: FW: [COMMERCIAL]RFI for Metlifecare Whenuapai
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Hi Nick,

Thanks for your time just now. As discussed, please see RFI below for Whenuapai Fast Track and comments in Red
from Michelle. An email summary should suffice for response to this, please let me know if you require anything
else.

e Confirmation that the intended underground stormwater detention tanks are located outside of the 20m
setback from MHWS and able to be delivered.

Kind regards,

Tim Graham
Development Manager
s 9(2)(a)

Lvl 4, 20 Kent Street, Newmarket, Auckland 1023
PO Box 37463, Parnell, Auckland 1151
metlifecare.co.nz
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